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My name is Dr. Brad Glick and I am honored to serve the AAD. 
 
Like you, I face the challenges of daily practice, changing landscape, threats to 
patients, endless bureaucracy and erosion into our specialty’s image. 
 
As Florida’s State Society President, I continue to defend scope of practice, truth in 
advertising, and reimbursement matters. 
 
Learning from my governance experiences as a Deputy chair, and section Editor of 
Dialogues, I will advocate for our specialty on healthcare and access disparities 
across all socioeconomic lines and practice models. 
 
I am affable, reliable, and dedicated to Dermatology. I see barriers firsthand and I 
have the drive and confidence to take them on. 
 
Please Consider these attributes and I appreciate your vote. 
 

 
 

 
 


